
 

 
Free Internet for Students 

Families with K-12 or college students are eligible to receive free Internet service to help them complete online 
school classes and assignments while schools are closed due to COVID-19. 

MCTV will provide Internet service at no cost between now and April 30, 2020. As schools make decisions on 
returning to the classroom, MCTV may choose to extend this offer. As of now, on May 1, 2020, customers will be 
charged for the service unless they call to cancel service. 

• Free Internet service between now and April 30, 2020. 
• Optional Whole-Home WiFi service for discounted rate of $5/mo. + tax (regularly $10.95/mo.) through 

April 30, 2020. 
• No installation fees will apply. 
• You must show proof that the student(s) lives at the address where we are installing service. This can be 

any official communication from the school. 
• Families that have subscribed to MCTV Internet service in the past 90 days are not eligible. 

 

To learn more or sign up, call MCTV at 
330-833-4134. 


